

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

31st January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Unfortunately, we have once again had to make a decision we did not want to.

We have discussed all other options available to us but due to high levels of staff absence we will need to close the school for 1 day this week to your child's class.

You will find on our website a tab called 'Learning' – under which is a further tab called 'Remote Learning'. In this section you will find links to online learning resources for your child to access whilst they are learning at home.

Additionally, your child has logon details for Reading Eggs and Sum Dog.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Year 8's not in school Tuesday 1st February
Year 9's not in school Wednesday 2nd February
Year 10's not in school Thursday 3rd February

Mrs Payne Head Teacher





